
Principal Message 5/20/22 

Stevenson Families, 

Another busy week in the books for Stevenson.  The Stevenson’s Got Talent variety show was a hit, the 

Tapestry of Sight and Sound was magical, and Field Day was filled with fun.  Thank you so much to our 

volunteers during these events.  Our teachers have worked so hard to create these experiences for our 

students and our students have worked so hard to show you all that they have learned.  I am so proud of 

our Penguins! 

I’d like to remind you that Stevenson is excited to offer a variety of free music camps during the month 

of June. Instruments will be provided, except for those students attending beginning concert band 

sessions.  Please return the registration form that went out last week no later than Monday, May 23, 

2022 to Mr. Yoh.   

We have a new opportunity to support our families with items that need to have your child’s name on 

them.  Mabel’s Labels is supporting Stevenson by providing us with 20% of every order.  With summer 

camps coming up, this is a great time to make sure water bottles, sports equipment, and the like are 

labeled clearly with your child’s name. The labels are great, and they don't get lost in the laundry or 

dishwasher.  To place your order, click  https://mabelslabels.com/en_US, then click "Support 

Fundraiser" and look up RL Stevenson Elementary (Titusville).  

I just can’t believe that next week brings the close of the 21-22 school year.  Please remember that 

Monday is the only day that students are released at 3:30.  Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday students 

will be released at 2:15.  I know that the teachers have already communicated with you regarding 

upcoming celebrations and I am so looking forward to celebrating our students.  Remember that 

Wednesday is the Out of Uniform Day with a theme of Red, White, & Blue for those that paid to 

participate.  Families of students in 3rd – 6th grade, with your child’s report card, you will find information 

on how to access FSA scores once they are released by the state.  Please keep that information safe so 

you have it when you need to reference it.  Lastly, our summer hours will begin on May 31st as May 30th 

is the Memorial Day holiday.  During the summer, the office will be closed on Fridays and open from 

6:30 am to 3:00 pm Monday through Thursday.  Should you need anything, please give a call or stop in. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  I’ll see you Monday in the car 

loop. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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